
A Note from Mrs Allan 

This week, I launched a new com-
petition-the classes are competing 
to earn the most Dojos for showing 

respect-one of our key qualities. 

The children are starting to speak 
about our key qualities more and 

more around school, which is won-
derful. 

Mrs Brindley is sharing a new Ma-
katon sign every week, both on our 
website and on Dojo-look out for it!  

Friday 24th November 2023 

R O K E B Y  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  
N E W S L E T T E R  

 

 
 

8th December– Christmas Fair  
 

19th December– Open Afternoon
-come and have a look at your 
child’s learning-3.15pm-4pm 

 
19th December– 
Year 1, 2 and 3 vis-
iting the Warwick 
Art Centre to see 

Nativity the Musical 
 

20th December– KS1 and KS2 
Carol Concert-Glad Tidings (times 

to be confirmed) 
 

21st December– Last day of 
school for children 

 

 

  
Our Carol Service this year is 

called Glad Tidings. It will be 

performed on 20th December-

time TBC. 




